
Hi, 
 
Thank you for hearing my comments. 
 
I am a senior and a retired teacher.  I depend on rent from my one unit to help pay my mortgage.  I have 
just heard that you are considering eliminating rent payment until this summer.  My renter has more 
money than I do.  He is a PA at Slocum, still working and is very able to make the rent.  I am an amazing 
landlord who has kept the place in great shape. 
 
I intentionally have stayed out of the stock market for fear of a coming crash.  I thought real estate was 
much safer.  Please don’t forgive rent for those who can pay.  It will create problems for many! 
 
Thanks for helping, 
 
Laurie McCaskill 
Retired Teacher, Rental Owner 
 


